
 

May 25, 2017   #24E 

 

 

As a reminder, MVP is NO LONGER using Change Healthcare (also known 

as Emdeon) as an EDI clearinghouse vendor.   

 

MVP’s agreement with Change Healthcare terminates on May 31
st
, 2017.  

Please note that MVP has no plans to extend this relationship beyond 

May 31
st
, 2017.   

 

In order to avoid disruption, please contact Change Healthcare to discuss 

your options.  You may also consider submitting EDI claims using one of 

MVP’s preferred clearinghouse vendors listed on the MVP website at  

mvphealthcare.com/providers/notifications-to-providers/ or you may 

submit claims directly to MVP.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions with respect to this notice, please 
contact your Professional Relations Representative. 

 


